
 

This half term we will be looking at a narrative 

tale called ‘The Snail and The Whale’. We will 

be linking this to our work on ‘Where in the 

World’, thinking about where the snail and the 

whale may travel to. We will also be writing a 

recount from the point of view of the snail to 

describe his adventure. 

 

 

 

In RE we will be learning about ‘Incarnation’ 

and will be looking at the role of the Wise 

Men in the Christmas story. 
 

Our value for this half term is… 

Compassion 

 

This half term we will be continuing to look 

at the topic ‘Animals including humans’. We 

focussed last half term on being healthy 

and will now move on to look at the 

similarities between all types of animal and 

what they need to survive. We will also 

look at the life cycle of different animals. 

We will be learning this alongside the 

story ‘Monkey Puzzle’ and the scientist 

Jane Goodall. 
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We are very excited to begin our topic 

‘Where in the World’. We will be learning 

about where we live and then looking at the 

wider world, including the Oceans and 

Continents. We will be using google earth 

to explore our world, and will be learning 

about some famous explorers! 

  

 

 

In Maths we will continue to follow ‘Maths 

No Problem’. This half term, we will 

continue to focus on place value before 

moving on to learn about calculations 

involving addition and subtraction. 

Please continue to encourage your children 

to practise their 2, 5 and 10 times tables 

on TT Rockstars. 
 

 
 

Homework will continue to be emailed out on 

a Friday to be completed at home and 

emailed back to school by the following 

Wednesday.  

We will continue to send reading books 

home each week and would appreciate these 

being sent back in on Monday the following 

week, so that we have time to isolate the 

books before giving to another child. 

Please feel free to continue to access 

books from Oxford Owl, and also to play 

TT Rockstars to develop knowledge of 

multiplication. 

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their 

phonic knowledge to help them to spell 

unknown words.   
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